
From: Mardi   
Sent: Tuesday, 28 July 2015 4:15 PM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: Against Amalgamation of Canada Bay Council with Auburn and Burwood Councils 
 
Objection to Proposal 
 
 
I cannot believe that the Canada Bay Council would consider merging with  an area such as 
Auburn.  The Auburn Council area  is so diversely different from Concord. It is socio-economically 
disadvantaged area. It is one of the most populated areas in the whole of Sydney with a huge 
percentage of its population prepared to live off social benefits.  Families in many instances are large 
which magnifies the situation even  more.  Canada Bay is a high value area while Auburn is 
not.  There has been an increase in more high rise in that area which may result in an even higher 
population and also an increase in less desirable attributes. Concord is a beautiful parkland area 
which I fear will change radically and not to the betterment of the people who already live in this 
area for what it offers. 
 
I am not in favour of merging with Auburn and Burwood. I strongly object. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Mardi Teer 
 




